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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  

110 
  

LOST. Camera in 
Wyoming Valley Mall 
Parking lot. Sunday 
July 11. Keep cam- 
era please return 
the memory card - 
need pictures. 

REWARD! 
Call 570-814-0540 

   
D 

  

  

409 Autos under 
$5000 

CADILLAC 98 
CATERA , fully 
loaded, leather 
seats. 89,000 

miles. Runs great! 
$2,500 

570-709-7751 

FORD ‘93 BRONCO 
Full size. With new 
Jasper 5.7 litre 
engine with less 
than 5,000 miles 
usage. Needs lower 
tailgate. Some other 
minor body work & 
front end mechani- 
cal work. $1,095. 

(570) 824-0354 

  

  

  

120 Found 
  

FOUND young male 
dog part pit? by the 
Mohegan Sun. 
Clean & well be- 
haved in the car. 
Taken to the SPCA 
on 7/12. 

EW TDi] 
FOUND, Black, long 
haired small dog at 
the Blackman St. 
car wash in Wilkes- 
Barre on Tuesday 
July 13th during the 
afternoon. Please 
call to identify at 

(570) 574-4684 

  

  

145 Prayers 

XX % x 
OUR LADY OF 

VICTORY, 
at Harvey's Lake, 
continues to host 
the annual devo- 

tion to Our Lady of 
Fatima. Services 
commenced 

May 13th, and will 
continue the 13th 
of each month at 
7:00 PM through 
October 13, 2010. 
These beautiful 

devotions consist 
of the Rosary, 
Hymns and 

Benediction. All 
are welcome. For 
further information 

call 639-1535. 
Complimentary 

light refreshments 
and baked goods 
are available after 
the service in the 

  

  

Church Hall. 
Handicap. parking 
and access is 

available. 
      
  

  

  

Free Bankruptcy 
Consultation 
Payment plans 

available. Attorney 
Carol Baltimore 
570-822-1959 

  

EW TODU] 
PHILADELPHIA / 
VALLEY FORGE 
Sightseeing 

Saturday, 7/24 
1-800-432-8069 

Travel 
  

  

  

  

SUZUKI "00 
QUAD MASTER 
4x4, auto, 520 

miles, winch, heat- 
ed grips. $4,650. 
570-239-2877 

  

SUZUKI "00 
QUAD MASTER 
4x4, auto, 520 

miles, winch, heat- 
ed grips. $4,650. 
570-239-2877 

SUZUKI '00 
QUAD MASTER 
4x4, auto, 520 

miles, winch, heat- 
ed grips. $4,650. 
570-239-2877 

SUZUKI"06 LTR 430 

  

  

White, wheel 
drive, oy good 
condition. Asking 
$4,500. Call until 
9PM. 570-288-3122 

  
  

SAAB ‘95 9005 
Silver. New battery. 
Needs some work. 
$1000 or best offer. 

(570) 824-2714 

TOYOTA "06 AVALON 
New tires, new 
brakes, Inspected 
March 4, AC, AVPS, 
Fully loaded, 18,000 
mile . bumper to 
bumper 
90,000 
$12,900. 

(570) 881-3712 

  

warranty. 
miles. 

412 Autos for Sale 412 Autos for Sale 412 Autos for Sale 412 Autos for Sale 412 Autos for Sale 
  

  

CHEVROLET 06 
CORVETTE 

CONVERTIBLE 
Silver beauty, 1 
Owner, Museum’ 
quality. 4,900 

miles, 6 speed. All 
possible options 
including Naviga- 
tion, Power top. 

New, paid $62,000 
Must sell $45,900 
570-299-9370 

CHEVY ‘06 AVEO 
LS 1.6L, 4 door, 
Hatchback, air, 

CD, MP3, 17,000 
original miles. 

  

  

$7,100. Call 
(570) 696-3147 

CHEVY ‘08 COBALT 
Coupe, 4,500 miles. 
2.2 liter, 32 MPG, 1 
owner, $14,000 
negotiable. White, 
auto, perfect condi- 
tion. 570-785-4444 

CHEVY "06 EQUINOX 
4x4, 62,000 miles, 
silver, comes with 3 
year, 50k mile war- 
ranty. $11,900. 

570-474-5566 

    
  

  

  

412 Autos for Sale 

ACURA 02 
High mileage, 
142,000 miles, 

5 speed, 2 door, 
anti-lock brakes, air 

conditioning, air 
bags, power locks, 
power windows, 
power mirrors, 

cruise control, CD 
player, keyless 

entry, moon roof, 
rear defroster, rear 
windshield wiper, 
tinted windows, 
new Clutch, New 

Front Axels, Timing, 
$8,000. 

(570) 899-6737 call 
after 5:00 p.m. 

ACURA "03 TL 
Gray with charcoal 
interior, 106,500 
miles, sunroof, very 
well maintained. 
$8,950. Call 8-2PM 

(570) 654-4220 

AUDI “00 TT 
Silver. 4 cylinder 
turbo. 5 speed, 
heated seats, air, 

Bose 6 CD changer, 
102K miles, 

excellent condition. 
$8,200 

570-288-7249 

AUDI “01 A6 
Quatro, beautiful 
sand color w/ tan 
leather. All options 
Excellent inside 
and out. 109K, 
only $6,950 

570-793-6402 

AUDI “01 TT QUATTRO 
All wheel drive. 
Black, 55,000 miles, 
loaded, leather inte- 
rior. Clean history, 
no accidents. Great 
gas mileage, great 
in snow. Must See! 
$12,500. Call 

570-636-3140 

BMW 93 325 IC 
Convertible, 
Metallic Green 
Exterior & Tan 
Interior, 5 Speed 
Transmission, 

Heated Seats. 2nd 
Owner, 66k Miles. 
Excellent Condition, 
Garage Kept, 
Excellent Gas 

Mileage. Carfax 
available. Price 

reduced $7,995 
or trade for SUV or 
other. Beautiful / 

Fun Car. 
570-388-6669 

BMW 94 530 | 
Fully loaded, 

118,000 miles, Very 
good condition. 
Black on black, 

$7,500 negotiable. 
(570) 779-1577 

BMW "96 328i 
All power, white 
with grey leather 

interior, 129k miles, 
great condition, a/c, 
sunroof, cruise con- 

trol, new rimmed 
tires. Garage kept, 
mint condition, must 

see! $4,900 
570-362-1007 

CADILLAC ‘00 DEVILLE 
DTS, every available 
option, new tires, 
new brakes, 85K 
highway miles, adult 
driven, non smoker, 
showroom condi- 
tion, $7,495 nego- 
tiable. 570-417-4014 

CADILLAC ‘06 STS 
AWD, 6 cylinder, Sil- 
ver, 46,000 miles, 
sunroof, heated 

seats, Bose sound 
system, 6 CD 

changer, satellite 
radio, Onstar, park- 
ing assist, remote 
keyless entry, elec- 
tronic keyless igni- 

tion, & more! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

570-881-2775 

CHEVROLET 
2010 CAMARO 

V-6 Victory Red, 
black interior, 

all bells and 
whistles. 

  

$25,000 
570-706-6489   

CHEVY 07 
MONTE CARLO SS 
Immaculate condi- 
tion, red with silver 
rally stripes, match- 
ing ground effects, 

6 CD changer, 
premium sound 
200 watt amp, 

garage kept, never 
seen a drop of rain, 

2,030 original 
miles, $20,000. 
570-451-0461 

CHRYSLER 03 SEBRING 
Touring Edition. 

Sapphire blue, 35K 
miles, excellent 
condition, alloy 

wheel. Power win- 
dows, CD player. 

$9,100. 
570-574-8774 

CHRYSLER “06 
300C HEMI 

Light green, 18,000 
miles, loaded, 

leather, wood trim, 
$24,000. 

570-222-4960 
leave message 

CHRYSLER '93 
LEBARON 

Green 2 door Con- 

  

  

  

vertible:r Inspected. 
Tan color canvas 
top. Runs very 
good. Asking $2700, 
must sell. Taking 
serious offers. 

570-604-1118 

CHRYSLER (06 
PACIFICA 

Low mileage, 
22000 miles, auto- 
matic, front wheel 
drive, all power, 
Mp3 player, rear 
windshield wiper, 
tinted windows, 

$12,499 
(570) 212-9119 

DODGE "05 NEON 
Red, 4 door. 

Excellent condition. 
32k miles. Great on 
gas. Clear Title. Air 
conditioning, main- 
tenance records, 
needs nothing 
$6300. Call 

570-255-2448 or 
570-371-9430 

FORD 00 
MUSTANG GT 

Black on black, very 
sharp. 38K miles, 

5 speed, 4.6V8, 
chrome cobra 

wheels, new tires, 
low master 

  

    
  

  

exhaust, all power, 
synchronized trans- 
mission & clutch 

$9,850 
570-332-5236 or 
570-479-2174 

FORD 01 ESCORT 
ZX2 2 dr., 4 cylinder, 
auto, power win- 
dows, AC. 75,000 
miles. Looks & runs 
great. $3450. 
(570) 417-1600 

FORD "04 MUSTANG 
Mach |, 40th 

ANNIVERSARY EDITION 
V8, Auto, 1,200 

miles, all options, 
show room condi- 
tion. Call for info. 
Asking $24,995 
Serious inquiries 

only. 570-636-3151 

FORD "(7 MUS- 
TANG GT 

Premium package, 
silver, black leather 
interior, 5 speed 
manual. 15,500 
miles. $19,500 

(570) 868-3832 

FORD "92 MUSTANG 
Convertible, 

55,000 original 
miles 5.0 auto, 

  

  

  

  

some engine 
upgrades. Garaged 
showcar. $8200 
(570) 283-8235 

HONDA ‘06 ACCORD EX 
Auto., sunroof, alloy 
wheels, 36K miles, 

silver with black 
cloth, new Blizzaks, 

- . $13,900 
Must sell. Call after 
5 pm. 570-477-2677 

  

‘| tion, 

  

FORD “94 PROBE GT 
24 valve D.O.H.C * 

V6, 5 speed, 
149,500 miles, 
Bright Red with 
Grey Interior. 

Loaded, all options 
work, very well 

maintained. Runs 
Great. Very good 

condition. Fast, Fun 
& Sporty 

REDUCED! $2,600. 
Call 570-228-8563 

FORD 99 CONTOUR 
84,000 miles. 

  

door es ie 
runs excellent, 
clean, air condi- 
tioned, great shape, 
$2,500 negotiable. 

(570) 709-7751 

HONDA 08 FIT 
15,000 miles, 4 
door hatchback, 
automatic, front 

wheel drive. Black 
with black interior. 
1 owner. Excellent 

condition. Well 
maintained. $12,500 
(570) 655-7474 & 
leave message. 

HYUNDAI ‘06 AZERA 
Beautiful limited 

edition. Blue, alloy 
wheels, sun roof, 
leather, all options, 
excellent condition, 

garage kept. 
Must see! 

Reduced!! $19,900 
570-675-0762 

HYUNDAI “04 
TIBURON GT 

Blue, 5 speed 
manual, CD, Air, 
factory alarm, 

power windows & 
locks. 38K. 

  

  

  

  

$7,500 negotiable. 
Call 570-540-6236 

HYUNDAI "(08 
TIBURON GT 

Silver, V6, 5 speed 
manual, black 
leather interior, 

alloy wheels, rear 
spoiler, air, cruise 
control, power 

windows & locks, 
17,000 highway 
miles, Asking 

$16,500 
570-954-8103 

KIA “08 SEDONA 
LX package. 28,000 
miles, 7 passenger 
Asking $14,300 
(570) 829-5035 

LEXUS "01 LS 430 
The ultimate luxury 
car, immaculate 
condition, naviga- 

loaded with 
options. MUST SEE. 
$14,495 / best offer. 

(570) 885-7939 

LEXUS 04 RX 330 
Silver metallic, 
leather interior. One 
owner, good condi- 
tion, well main- 
tained. 61,100 miles. 
$17,500. Call before 
8pm 570-655-0411. 

NEW ToD 
LEXUS 04 RX 330 

Silver metallic, 
leather interior. One 
owner, good condi- 
tion, well main- 
tained. 61,100 miles. 
$17,500. Call before 
8pm 570-655-0411. 

LINCOLN "02 
TOWN CAR 

Soft top convertible, 
sunroof. Black with 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Black leather interi- 
or. Alloy wheels. 

$4,500, Call 
(570) 594-1496 

MAZDA 043 
Hatchback, 92,000 

miles. Excellent 
condition. auto, 

sunroof, premium 
sound and alloy 
wheels. $8,300 
(570) 864-2337 

* kx hk Kk 

MAZDA "05 
MAZDA 

52,000 miles, auto- 
matic, 4 door, anti- 

  

  

lock brakes, air con- 
ditioning, air bags, 
all power, cruise 
control, AM/FM 
radio, CD player, 
keyless entry, 
leather interior, rear 
defroster. $10,000. 

(570) 905-4193 

MERCEDES BENZ 
74 450 SE 
SOLID CAR! 

  

Interior perfect, 
exterior very good. 
Runs great! New 

tires, 68K original. 
$2,500 FIRM. 
570-885-1432 
Ask for Lee 

§ Gray Interior. Bet- 

  

MERCEDES-BENZ 
91 420 SEL 

127,000 miles, auto- 
matic, 4 door, all 
power, CD player, 
sun roof, $3,200 

(570) 592-4994   

  

"Rare, Exclusive 
Opportunity To 

Own... 

1993 MERCEDES 
BENZ 3005L 

38,000 miles 
6 cylinder, 2 door 
convertible with 
hardtop. Black 

with Black leather 
interior. 2nd 

owner. Loaded. 
Must Sell! 
$48;500 
$15;500 
$14,500 

‘00 BENTLEY 
ARNAGE 

Red label 
Celebrity owned! 
Stunning dark blue 
finish, with cream 
leather hides. 4 
door sedan. All 
options including 
navigation, cd, 

and dvd. Original 
Cost $247,500 
Loaded with 

18,000 miles from 
Showroom. 

NADA $117,300. 
Drastic Sale! 

$24,500 
$87,500 
$49,900 

Must Sell NOW! 

1929 REQ 
FLYING CLOUD 

4 door 
Blue-Sapphire 

Beauty! 
Black Fenders, 

ter than new con- 
dition, great car to 
drive anywhere. 

1st place best-of- 
show winner. 
Many trophies. 
No. 1 condition. 

Owneeée-20 Years. 
Quick Sale! 
$26,900 
$23,900 

From an Exotic, 
Private Collection 

Call 570-650-0278 

EW T00Y 
MERCEDES-BENZ 

“02 -ML500 
Black with Gray 
Interior, 1 owner, 

fully loaded, extra 
clean, 63,000 
miles. $13,500 
or best offer. 
570-814-3666 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
05 240C 

4Matic, V6 - Gray, 
77K highway miles, 
Excellent condition, 
dealer serviced. Sun 
roof, heated seats. 
$15,500. Call 

570-288-3916 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
105320 

4-matic, 1 owner, 
loaded, garage 
kept, excellent 

condition. 52,000 
miles $25,500 
570-735-2775 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
105 CLK320 
CABRIOLET 

Convertible, Silver 
with grey leather 
interior, fully loaded. 
Low miles. Excellent 
condition. Must See! 

Asking $27,000 
(570) 477-3083 

      

   

  

  

  

MERCEDES-BEN 
"80 450 SL 

1 
1 

I 
1 

I 

1 
1 

1 

24,900 original ! 
miles. Convert- | 
ible and hardtop. 1 

Unbelievable | 
apricot finish with , 
perfect leather 1 
interior, always | 
garaged and 1 

pampered, runs ! 
and looks new. 

REDUCED $18,950 ! 
Orloski’'s Car | 

Wash 1 
295 Mundy Street, ! 

Wilkes-Barre I 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
86 B/500 

Mint condition. Hard 
& soft top. 29,000 
miles. $22,000, 
negotiable. Call 

570-675-5129 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
95 5L 500 

Convertible, with 
removable hard 
top, dark Blue, 
camel interior, 

  

Summer Driving 
Only, Garage Kept. 

Very Good 
Condition, No 

Accidents. Classy 
Car. Price 

! Reduced! 
$15,495 

or trade-for 
SUV or other. 

570-388-6669   

MINI COOPER ‘03 
Red, 79000 miles, 
automatic, 2 door, 
all power, sun roof, 
Excellent condition, 
runs great. $10,000 
(570) 817-1467 or 
570-299-9092 

\olisvagen 
oa 

moonroof, 5 speed, 
loaded, $9750 

excellent condition, 
570-578-2149 

  

NISSAN ‘00 MAXIMA 
Manual transmis- 
sion, 5 speed, fully 
loaded, clean, good 
condition, leather, 
17” tires, 81k miles. 1 
owner. $6500. 570- 
561-2234 /646-642- 
2066 ask for Mike. 

NISSAN ‘04 350 
  

Roadster Touring 
Edition. Loaded. 
Good condition. 
18,000 miles, triple 
black, 6 speed man- 
ual transmission, 
19” black & chrome 
wheels. $24,000 or 
best offer. 

(570) 233-7044 

NISSAN ‘03 
ALTIMA 

SL, 3.5 V-6, leather, 
Bose radio, 6 CD 
player. $9,000 
570-472-3175 

NISSAN "06 SENTRA 
1.8 S, Special 
Edition, Power 

steering, brakes, 
windows & locks. 

6 CD changer. 

  

  

. Excellent condition, 
43K. $12,500. 
570-881-6897 

PONTIAC ‘9 FIREBIRD 
400 CONVERTIBLE 

Blue/white top & 
white interior. 

Recent document- 
ed frame-off 

restoration. Over 
$31,000 invested. 
will sell $24,600. 
570-335-3127 

PORSCHE "02 
BOXSTER 

Triple Blue, 29,500. 
miles, with extras, 
stored. $17,200 
570-814-0924 

SAAB "93 
9000 CS 

4 cylinder, excellent 
condition, 136,000 
miles. Beige, 10 
disc CD. Service 
records $2,900 

or best offer. 

  

  

  

570-331-7280 or 
cell 610-909-1240 

SCION ‘08 TC 
Low ' mileage, 
42,000 miles, 4 
speed, front wheel 
drive, 2 door, anti- 
lock brakes, air con- 
ditioning, air bags, 
power locks, power 
windows, power 
mirrors, cruise con- 
trol, AM/FM radio, 
CD player, Mp3 
player, keyless 
entry, sun/moon 
roof, rear defroster, 
tinted windows. 

  

$14,200. 

(570) 443-7522 Call 
before 9:30 p.m. 

SUBARU ‘02 FORESTER 
144,000 miles, 
cylinder, all oA 
drive, automatic, 
good condition. 
$6,500. call Dave 

(570) 479-0106 

SUBARU ‘05 
IMPREZA WRX 

2.0 Turbo, Blue 
exterior. Black cloth 

interior. 48,000 
miles, 18” Black O.Z 

Rally Wheels. 3” 
RSR Turbo Back 
Exhaust. ACT 2 
Clutch, cold air 

intake, RA 
Gearsets. $13,999 
(570) 852-9231 

SUBARU "04 
FORESTER XS 
96,000 miles. 

Auto, black 
cd changer. air, 
new brakes, new 
tires, AWD, Good 
condition.$8,000 

(570) 817-1467 

SUZUKI ‘04 AERIO 
AWD 

White sedan, 6-CD 
changer, 

62K miles, $6200 
or best offer. 
570-592-2556 

TOYOTA "02 CAMRY 
XLE, fully loaded 
with all options. 

  

  

  

  

  

32,000 miles. 1 
owner, Like new, 

inside i oul, 
$10 

Call 570- 0 1969 

TOYOTA "07 RAV4 
Low mileage - 
22,200. Automatic, 
4 wheel drive, 4 
door, Anti-lock 
brakes, air, airbags, 
all power. Cruise, 
CD. Excellent condi- 
tion. $18,500. Call 

570-829-1560 

    

415 Autos-Antique 
& Classic 

BUICK "35 SPECIAL 
  

. Red & white, 2 door 
Nice car. Must see 

to appreciate. 
$10,000 or best 

offer. 570-332-1350 
  

CADILLAC 87 
ELDORADO COUPE 

  

Garaged, Excellent. 
Great for snow with 
front wheel drive. 
45K + MILES, NEW 
MOTOR at 41K. 
NEW WHEELS & 
TIRES. $8,500 

negotiable 
Call 570-735-4512 
Cell 570-855-4304 

email: 

pa.metrocast.net 

CHEVROLET "76 
PICKUP - 

Very Good 
Condition! 

  

Low miles! 
$5300 FIRM 

570-885-1432 
Ask for Lee 

CHEVROLET ‘79. 
CORVETTE L-48 

All Corvette options, 
all original, new 
Good Year tires, 
new mufflers, just 
tuned. 46,000 miles. 

$7,000. 
570-262-2845 or 
570-239-6969 

CHEVY "65 CORVETTE 
Coupe, red, 327/ 
365 HP, original, 

matching numbers, 
side exhaust, 4.11 
rear, runs great, 

  

  

good condition, 
$44,500. 

Call 570-430-4054 

CHEVY "66 BEL AIR 
2 door post car, in 
good condition for 
age. Serious 
inquiries only, call 
for details. $8,500 
or best offer. Call 
Steve at 

570-407-0531 

FORD ‘66 
MUSTANG COUPE 
Many New parts. 

$3,000. 
570-760-4648 

NEW TODAY 
JAGUAR "71 XKE 
Coupe, 4.2. Air, 
4 speed, good 
mechanical 

condition, reliable 
driver, all gauges & 
lights work. $13,000 

or best offer. 
570-655-5037 

MAZDA “88 RX-7 
CONVERTIBLE 

  

  

  

  

1 owner, garage 
kept, 65k original 
miles, black with 

grey leather interior, 
all original & never 
seen snow. $8,900. 
Call 570-237-5119 

PLYMOUTH "69 
ROADRUNNER 

Black on black, 
383 - 4 speed, air 
grabber hood, 90% 
restored, No bondo 
What So Ever. Sell- 
ing due to health. 
Asking $20,000. 
Serious inquiries 

only. Body & 
mechanically excel- 
lent. 570-561-4168 

or 570-561-4169 
Mike or Linda 

  

421 Boats & 

Marinas 
  

18. ft. 

ladder, 
in/outboard tilt/trim, 

warranty. 
Firm $8,700. Call 
(570) 868-6357 

BAYLINER ‘04 CAPRI 
Open Bow walk thru 
Excellent condition 

40 hours. 
135hp motor, Bimini 
top, swim step, fold- 

transom, 

& more. Extended 

  

CHAPARRAL 205 SLC 
1994 bought new in 

1996. Inboard / 

condition. Load 
rite trailer. 

Fully serviced! 
$6,000 or 
best offer 

570-477-6018 
Leave message 

outboard. Excellent 

  

CUSTOM 
CREST 15 
Fiberglass 
boat with 

trailer. Out- 

board propul- 
sion. Includes: 

2 motors 

Erinmade, 

“Lark Il series” 

PRICE 
REDUCED! 
$2,400 
NEGOTIABLE 

570-417-3940       

Maxum 1992 
2300SCR 23ft 
Cabin Cruiser. 

Sink, Stove, Bath 
w/Shower, Icebox, 
Marine Radio, Aft- 
Cabin,Depth finder, 

«| TrimTabs & more. 
Mercruiser 350V8 
Motor just tuned. 
Good Condition 

with many recent 
upgrades and 
LOW HOURS 
Includes 1997 

dual-axle trailer 
w/brakes. $10,999. 
Call: 570/709-8887   

    
  

  

MEYERS. 14’ boat. 
Trailer included. | 
Swivel seats, fish 
finder, battery, 5 
speed Minikota 

electric motor, life 
jackets, brand new 

cover. 2 pair of 
waders, spare tire. 
Oars and battery 
charger. $1,962 
570-899-7466 
  

STARCRAFT ‘98 
HP 
motor 
motor 
neous. $6,800 

570-379-3898 

Boat & Trailer. 40 
fishmaster 

& trolling 
& miscella- 

  

424 Boat Parts/ 
Supplies 

  

LEISURE LIFT - 

for 
Dock & lift system 

Personal 
Watercraft. Use as 
a lift; use as a dock. 

  

$700. 
Call 570-675-2311 

427 Commercial 
Trucks & 

Equipment 
  

CHEVROLET ‘89 
C70. 24’ box. Lift 
gate, many new 
parts. $1,900. 
(570)675-7546 
  

CHEVY ‘84 C60 
DUMP TRUCK 

4 new rear tires, 

CDL required. 
$2,200 or best offer 

570-287-1982 

Runs & dumps well. 

needs power steer- 
ing pump seal. No 

  

433 Miscellaneous 
  

HORSE TRAILER 
1998 Verns Trailer 
for 2 horses. Solid. 
floor. Asking $1,200 
Call 570-899-1587 

  

PONTIAC ‘84 
TRANS AM 

15TH ANNIVERSARY 
EDITION. 

1 of 600 made, all 
available options, 

63K miles, V8, auto. 
T-roof, $7,995. 

Call 570-817-2577 

STUDEBAKER ‘31 
Rumble seat, coupe 

Good condition. 
Call for details 
(570) 881-7545 

TANK ‘07 VISION 
2007 Tank Motor 
Sports Vision Motor- 
cycle. 250 cc, 
Brand new. O miles. 
$2,400. For more 
information call Tom 

at 570-825-2114 

  

  

  

  

421 Boats & 

Marinas 

BOAT - Fishing, 
Aluminum 12 ft., Simi 
- V, with trolling 
motor, $150. 

570-824-0950 

Mopeds 
  

MOTOR SCOOTER 
Tank, 150cc, silver, 
51 original miles. 

Seats two. 
Radio/cassette 
player, includes 

helmet and 
charger. $1300 

Call NAPW 
570-822-WASH 

  

439 Motorcycles 
  

Like New. $12,900. 
Call 570-639-1989 
or 570-760-1023 

"01 HARLEY DAVIDSON 
Road King 19,000 
miles, new tires, lots 
of extra chrome. 

  

HARLEY DAVIDSON "07 
ULTRA CLASSIC 

Screaming Eagle, 

black sapphire 

serviced, new rear 
tire, race tuner, 

miles. $23,500. 
570-825-6259   medium red cherry/ 

paint, all the options 
+ more. 10,000 mile 

garage kept, 10,000 

A A. a a 

439 Motorcycles 
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HARLEY DAVIDSON 
‘07 NIGHTSTER 

XL1200N 
5 speed, vivid 
black, engine 
guards, sport 

rack, detachable 
windshield, extras, 
serviced & inspec- 
ted, 1000 miles, 

excellent condition. 
$8,200. 

570-561-7900 

HarLeY Davioson “07 
SporTser 1200 Custom 
11,000 miles, wind- 
shield, sissy bar & 
luggage rack, aux. 
lights, hard saddle 
bags & more. Like 
new, over $13,000 
invested. Asking 

  

$8,995 
Call 570-752-6392 

scubaron@ 
evenlink.com 

NEW TOD 
HARLEY DAVIDSON 

03" DYNA LOW RIDER 
FDXL 100TH ANN. ED. 

Only 1156 miles 

Pearl White, 

1450cc, Screaming 

Eagle Exhaust 

Many Harley David- 

son Accessories, 

Show Room Condi- 

tion. 

$10,000. 

Mountain Top, PA 

Call 570-868-6986 

HARLEY DAVIDSON 
07" ULTRA CLASSIC 
Beautiful bike, Mid- 

night Blue, Only 

5,000 miles, garage 

kept. Lots of extras. 

Paid $24,000, Ask- 
ing $18,000 or best 
offer. Call for more 

information at 

(570) 239-0025 or 
(570) 822-3667 

HARLEY DAVIDSON 
07" ULTRA CLASSIC 
Beautiful bike, Mid- 

night Blue, Only 

5,000 miles, garage 

kept. Lots of extras. 

Paid $24,000, Ask- 

ing $18,000 or best 
offer. Call for more 

information at 

(570) 239-0025 or 

(570) 822-3667 

HARLEY-DAVIDSON 
08 NIGHTSTER XL 
1200, vivid black, 

4000 miles $6,800 
(570) 814-3189 

*x Kk Kk kx 

HARLEY-DAVIDSON" 
07 ELECTRA GLIDE 

+ CLASSIC 
LIKE NEW 

Cherry Red and 
Black. Garage kept. 

Only 500 mi. 
$17,000 

(5670) 675-8615 

HONDA 09 REBEL 
CMX 250cc, Royal 

blue, 20 miles, 

  

  

  

  

  

  

4 year warranty. 
Great starter bike. 
REDUCED $6,000. 
Moving must sell! 
570-540-3871 

HONDA 04' RC1 1000 
3,300 miles, garage 
kept, $5,000 firm. 
Owner has title. Call 

(570) 237-0275 

HONDA 
2004 CRF 100. 

Excellent condition. 
$1500 or best offer. 

570-498-7702 

412 Autos for Sale 

  

  

  

  
  

HONDA' 06 REBEL 
250cc Only 1,178 
miles, very good 

condition. 
Asking $2,400 

(570) 696-1059 

KAWASAKI 03 
NINJA 636 

Magma red, garage: 
Ric i S00 miles, 

  

dp SLT ; 

NEW To0i 
KAWASAKI ‘06 

Vulcan Classic 
1500 

Black and chrome. 
Fuel injected. 21” 
windshield. Pas- 
senger backrest. 
Floor boards. 
Remainder of war- 
ranty. Expires 
Feb., 2012. Kept in 
heated garage! 
Never damaged. 
7,000 miles. Great 
condition! $6,800 

570-574-9217 

KAWASAKI ‘07 VULCAN 
NOMAD 1600 

Fully loaded touring 
bike. 200 miles. 
Custom two tone 

paint black 
& titanium. garage 
kept never in rain 
Windshield, light 

bar, lots of chrome. 
lower deflectors 

new helmets. 

  

    
  

Showroom AN 
condition. $10,000 

570-283-1110 

00000000000) 
KAWASAKI * 

"03 
KX 250 

ST DIRT BIKE 
BRAND NEW 
Rode once & 
stored. Mint 
Condition 
Reduced ' 
$2,200 

or best offer. 
570-407-0874 

00000 OGONOS hd [ J 

Shopping for a 
new apartment? 
Classified lets 

you compare costs - 
without hassle 

or worry! 
. Get moving 

"with classified! 
  

“Nil 00 
UCL 7500C 

  

1 owner. Runs great. 
Excellent condition. 
Only 980 miles. 
Asking $4,300. Call 

(570) 328-0850 

KAWASAKT 09 | 
VULCAN 900s ¢ 

CUSTOM CRUISER 
Midnight Blue 

(black)1100 miles 

  

$6,700 
(610) 349-3024 

SUZUKI “07 COT 
CRUISER 

EXCELLENT 
CONDITION 

Windshield, Bags, 
Floorboards,V&H 

Pipes, White 
walls,Garage Kept. 
6K Miles $6,200 
(570) 430-0357 

TRIUMPH “05 
Bonneville America. 
Wine & Silver. 340 
miles. Like New. 
$5,500. Call Dave 

570-814-1639 

TARE 
412 Autos for Sale 

    

  

  

  

| NorthEastAuto 
Credit and Car Sales 

462 East Main St., Plymouth, PA 

779-1000     

‘Bad Credit? No Credit? Taos 
~All Applications Accepted il 
  

6 Cyl., Auto 90K 

6 Cyl., Auto 92K : 

'02 Honda CR-V 
4 Cyl.,95K Auto 

'00 Toyota RAV4 
| 4 Cyl., Auto 94K 

4 Cyl., Stick 81K 

6 Cyl., Auto 97K 

6 Cyl., Auto 95K 

4 Cyl., Auto 72K 

6 Cyl., Auto 90K 

4 Cyl., Auto 76K 

6 Cyl., Auto 65K 

'04 Chrysler Sebring 

'05 TApSCony i 

'06 Toyota ion 

'03 Jeep Liberty ho 

03 Jeep Liberty Freedom 

03 Toyota Camry 

'04 Jeep Cherokee La redo : 

'05 Nissan Altima {is 

'03 Nissan Pathfinder LE 

$6, 153 
$8,995 
$10, 595 

it stay 

          
El bi 

LP a 
$8 ,8 9 

        

RLVECES STD, ARE 
SERVICED & INCLUDE WARRANTY 

  

      

  

SortheastAutoCredit. .com 

  

   


